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CHANGES IN LABORATORY ORGANIZATION

The following changes in organization will come into effect on 11 May 1970:-

1. A new Department of Engineering Science is to be formed in the Engineering
Division under Mr M Snowden. Emphasis will be given by this Department
to the speedy introduction into the Laboratory of technological advances
in engineering and applied science. Mr Snowden will further have a special
responsibility for providing from within the Engineering Division the
resources necessary for the work of the Applied Physics Division and for
the close integration of physics and engineering required in this work.

Mr Snowden will report directly to the Chief Engineer, Mr P Bowles. The
engineering groups under Mr A G Ashburn and Mr R N Walker, which are at
present supporting the work of the Applied Physics Division, will be part
of the new Department of Engineering Science. Other staff who are to be
transferred to this new Department will be notified as the detailed

arrangements are completed.

2. As Leader of the High Field Bubble Chamber Project, Dr D B Thomas will now
report directly to Dr L C W Hobbis, Head of the Applied Physics Division.

3. The Bubble Chamber Operations Group under Dr P Williams is transferred to
the Nimrod Division. Dr Williams will report directly to Mr D A Gray,

Head of the Nimrod Division.

4, Mr Snowden will continue to report directly to Dr Hobbis for the work of

the Radiation Protection Group.
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